
 

 
CUPERTINO BICYCLE PEDESTRIAN COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino Bicycle 
Pedestrian Commission scheduled for Wednesday, March 20, 2024 is cancelled 
due to lack of a quorum.  
  
  
 Dated this 18th day of March, 2024 
 
 
        
       /s/  Marlon Aumentado___ 
 
 


